

January 12, 1977

Dear Ms. Gilpin:

We were delighted to publish your photographs of Ship Rock in the January Almanac. However, as you can see from the enclosed letters from readers, there is some confusion about the photographs, particularly about the angle from which the second was taken. We hope you will help us clear this up.

We need a reply by you to these questions, which we would like to run in the letters column next issue. You could send it to us or, if you prefer, I could take it from you over the telephone. We should have it by January 20.

I'm enclosing, in addition to the letters, your photographs, your check for the photographs and copies of the January issue. We'll look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Catharine

Catharine C. Norton